
    
Contact: Hannah Chillingworth  

      Tel: 020 8359 3598 
Email:community.rights@barnet.gov.uk 
Date: 23 November 2017 

           
 
Dear Ms Clarke, 
 
Thank you for your Community Right to Bid nomination regarding the greenspace in 
Cricklewood, Cricklewood Lane, NW2 1ES.  
 
Having evaluated your nomination, I am pleased to inform you that the nomination 
has been successful and that the asset will be listed as an Asset of Community 
Value (ACV) on London Borough of Barnet’s register of ACVs.  
 
If the owner of the land decides to sell or grant a qualifying lease (one granted for a 
25 year term) in this asset, the council will inform you of this decision and give you 
the opportunity to express an interest in purchasing the asset. 
 
This council register of ACVs is available online at: 
https://www.barnet.gov.uk/citizen-home/council-and-democracy/council-and-
community/community-right-to-bid.html and is also enclosed with this letter.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cllr David Longstaff 
 
Chairman, Community Leadership Committee 
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